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Summary:
Yu Chang Jun, the Secretary of President Syngman Rhee, asks Colonel James C. Cross to

arrange for clearance to enter Korea for Stanley Kiefer to work for the Office of Public
Information.
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Dear Colonel Cross:

Mr, Stanley Kiefer is being considered
for employment by the Office of Publie Inforsmtiom
of the Korean Government to assist in writing news
storiss, radio broadcasts, and other localised
publicity, and im proof reading in connection with
the English language newspaper.

Mr., Kiefer is presently employed by the
United Press Assoclations, Los Angeles, and his
home address is 3600 South Carmona Street, Apart-
ment 6, Los Angeles, Califormia.

Tour courtesy in arranging for clear-
ance to enter Korea for Mr. Kiefer will be very
much appreclated,

Very sincerely yours,

Yu Chang Jun
Secretary to the Presidemt

Lt. Col., James C. Cross, U3A
Office of the Commanding Gensral
8th United States Army

Yong San
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